SUBJECT LINE:  Registration and Advising #1 – Fall 2024 

[bookmark: _Hlk138271840][bookmark: _Hlk169532676]DATE:  6/19/2024

TO:  The Centre College Class of 2028

Good morning,
My name is Jacob Johnson, and I am the Registrar at Centre College. Over the next few weeks, you will be receiving a series of emails from my office to guide you through the advising and registration process. 

We are offering three days of “call-in advising”. This is an opportunity for you to speak with a faculty advisor to help you identify your course selections for the fall term and to answer any questions you may have about academic advising in general. Throughout your academic career at Centre College, you will be assigned at least one academic advisor that you will meet with regularly for guidance, support, and course scheduling. For incoming first-year students, call-in advising gives you an opportunity to speak with an advisor over the summer before you are assigned your own academic advisor before classes begin. 

Call-In Advising is not required. However, it is strongly recommended. 

Call-In Advising Times
[bookmark: _Hlk169263598]Thursday, June 27, 11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time
Friday, June 28, 11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time
Monday, July 1, 4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. Eastern Time

The number to call is 859-238-5900

Before call-in advising and registration, each student should review the Fall 2024 course offerings that are published on the Registrar’s Office webpage. 

Additionally, students should begin familiarizing themselves with the general education requirements that each student is required to complete as part of their graduation requirements and carefully read over this course selection guide that has been attached to this email.

The list of all offered courses can be found on the Calendar’s and Schedule’s page here: https://centrenet.centre.edu/ICS/Academic/Registrars_Office/Calendar.jnz 

The general education PDF advising handout has also been attached to this email. 

A more in-depth description and overview of the general education requirements can be found in the catalog here:
 https://centre.smartcatalogiq.com/catalog-and-handbooks/catalog/the-curriculum-and-academic-opportunities/general-education-summary/

Once you have read the instructions and spoken with a faculty advisor, if you chose to do so, you will be ready to register for your fall term courses online on CentreNet. We will send you two more messages next week with detailed information about how to register online, various tips about course selection, and more details about call-in advising. 

First-year students will be asked to register for fall classes online during the week of July 8-12. Watch for more detailed information in the next two weeks! 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
